PG Department of ELECTRONICS and
INSTRUMENTATION TECHNOLOGY

University of RKashmir

Notice

[t is notified for the information of all the concerned students of MSc. 204 Semester (Batch-2017)
that the examination of the paper titled VLSI Technology (ELE17205DCE) which was eatlier scheduled to
be held on 11th  August, 2018 shall now be held on 16th August, 2018. The tming and venue of the
examination shall remain the same. All the concerned students are required to attend as per schedule.

[/C HeadAf the Department
No: F (DateSheet-MSC-2018)
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